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Completed works under the regional report “Gender Aspects of Integrated Water Resources 
Management in the Countries of Central Asia and Caucasus”. The Russian version prepared for 
publication and presentation to the GWP CACENA Stakeholders Conference which will be held 
in Tashkent on 8-9 December. The English version will be published in January 2006. The report 
stated that gender aspects do have the certain positive potential for improving water resources 
management and promoting efficiency of water use. Executors of this assignment are sure that 
presented findings of the gender surveys in all eight countries of Central Asia and Caucasus (by 
the example of representative districts in rural areas) can help decision-makers, financial 
agencies, and water professionals to mobilize this earlier ulterior potential for putting it into real 
practice.  
 


